February 12, 2018 Woodhull township

Park Commission

K. Colby opened meeting at 7:00 pm with the pledge of allegiance and prayer. **Roll call**

Mr. F. Kline - absent

Mrs. C. Henske - present

Mrs. P. Hill - present

Mrs. K. Colby – present

Mrs. S. Mendel - present

Minutes read from meeting January 8, 2018. K Colby motioned to accept minutes as written. Motion carried.

Discussed the Treasures report and budget

C. Henske has the 2018 Park budget which includes: Salaries, utilities, grounds keeper and maintenance.

Contracted mowing.

Two Port- a- Jon's.

Health Dept. water testing.

Work up and spray both ball fields.

Resurfacing the walk tail.

Discussed 5 year plan

C. Henske plans to contact Phil Hathaway to join us at Park Commission meeting in the near future to discuss grant for park expenses, tabled for next month.

Discussed additions

F. Kline returns with the bids, tabled for next month.

Cement slabs for back ball field under bleachers and for new picnic area added there, tabled for next month.

Addition to first pavilion needed for storage, tabled for next month.

S. Mendel will contact Pure Green for 2018 contract quote, tabled for next month. No New Business

Meeting adjourned and will resume March 9th 2018